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Press Release

on

The Delay in Releasing the 4" Quarterly Report of 2022 of DBD Engineering Plc.

DBD Engineering Plc. (“DBD”), the first-ever company in Cambodia listed its shares on
the Growth Board of Cambodia Securities Exchange “CSX”, is honored to inform all investors
and the public that DBD has to submit the 4% quarterly report of 2022 to the Securities and
Exchange Regulator of Cambodia “SERC” no later than February 15, 2023. However, DBD needs
more time to verify financial report reviewed by independent auditor and prepare this quarterly
report thoroughly. As a result, the release of 4™ quarterly report for 2022 of DBD Engineering Plc.
will be postponed to February 24, 2023 instead.

Please be kindly informed.

Phnom Penh, Date: February 09, 2023
DBD Engineering Plc.

_J‘ he Long Established MEP Contractor Backed by Specialist Engineers and Strong Management Teams

DBD Engineering Plc. #68, 5t.598, SK. Phnom Penh Thmey, K. Sensok, Phnom Penh, CAMBODIA
Tel: (855)78 700 598, E-mail: services@dbdengineering.com, www.dbdengineering.com




